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世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

* Please tick as appropriate. 

Note: Class teachers after collecting the circulars, please hand them over to Ms. Cheng. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                6th September, 2023 

Regarding ‘SENsitive Clowns Training Programme’ 

Our school utilizes the "Learning Support Grant" to purchase the SENsitive Clowns Training 

Programme. Through clown arts performances and training workshops, this programme helps students 

unleash their innate non-verbal communication potential, alleviates social and emotional challenges, and 

allows classmates to understand their own essence. Clown mentors will document the performance of each 

student in every class, enabling teachers and parents to observe student’s behavioral changes and innate their 

potential. 

 

Date: 28/10, 11/11, 18/11, 25/11, 9/12, 16/12, 6/1, 27/1 (Saturday) 

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. (A total of 8 sections) 

Class Content 

Lessons 1 - 2:  Using games and stories from clown arts to get to know oneself and 

share inner feelings with each other. 

Lessons 3 - 5: Balloon activities, juggling, and magic training to discover the 

students' physical potential. 

Lessons 6 - 7: Drama training and rehearsals, where students work with the mentor 

to create their own stories using clown arts. 

Lessons 8: Performing graduation clown art performance 

 

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Cheng Cheuk Ying at phone number 2404 5333. 

 

Yours faithfully,      

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal        

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip                                                      (23-014E) 

 Dear Principal, 

         I have read the circular “SENsitive Clowns Training Programme”, and I * □ agree /  □ disagree 

with my children participating in the above activity. 

After the competition, I wish for my child to return home from school according to the below method, 

I *    □ allow my child to return home from school by themselves /  

□ will come to school to take my child home in person. 

 

Class (          ) Student’s Name：                              

Parent's/Guardian's Signature：                                    

                                                                                                     Date：                                   


